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October 24, 2022 
 
Families, 

 
I am writing with an update to the message I shared with you in September, regarding the driveway at Harold T. 
Barrett Junior High. 

 
The HRCE Operations Services team has finalized the plan to redesign the driveway entrance. The work has been 
awarded to a paving contractor with the anticipated completion timeline of mid-November. Please be assured that 
this work will be scheduled to minimize the impact on learning.  

 
We thank the community for their patience while this important work is finalized. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the HRCE Operations Services team at hrceoperations@hrce.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kavita Khanna 
Director, Operations Services 
Halifax Regional Centre for Education 
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